12. The Littlest Rabbit

WORKSHEET 1

COMPREHENSION

Read the following passage and answer the questions that follow.

Once upon a time there lived four friends near a lake in a forest. They were a deer, a turtle, a mouse and a crow. They would meet every day and share stories about the forest. One day, a hunter saw the deer and wanted to catch it. He laid a net near the lake as a trap and sat on a tree branch, waiting for the deer. When the deer came, he trapped it in the net. The crow sitting on a nearby tree was so angry that he flew at the hunter and pecked him in his face and arms and legs. Frightened, the hunter lost his balance and fell off the branch. The mouse immediately nibbled at the net to set the deer free. The turtle crawled by, and the hunter thought he would catch the turtle too. So he got up to grab it, but the turtle slipped into the lake. The deer was free and ran away! The friends were very happy because they had been so clever.

A. Fill in the blanks with words from the story.

- 1. The four friends were a _____, a ____, a ___, a ____, a ____, a ____, a ____, a ____, a ____, a ___, a ___, a ____, a ___, a ____, a ___, a __, a __, a ___, a __, a __, a ___, a __, a __
- 2. One day, a hunter saw _____ and wanted to _____
- 3. The hunter lost his _____ and fell off the _____.
- B. Answer the following questions.
 - 1. Why did the hunter fall off the branch?
 - 2. Where did the turtle go?
 - 3. Why were the friends happy?

WORKSHEET 2

GRAMMAR

A. Write the contractions of the words given below.

 1. there is

 3. they are

 5. she has

 6. they have

 7. that is



VOCABULARY AND WRITING

A. Match the words with their opposites.			
	Column A		Column B
	1. rough	(a)	weak
	2. brave	(b)	ugly
	3. broad	(c)	smooth
	4. beautiful	(d)	foolish
	5. clever	(e)	narrow
	6. strong	(f)	coward

B. If someone bullies you at school, what would you do?